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MORE ON PARTIAL PERFINS        by the Catalogue Editor 
Member Ashley Simmons has reported the pair of D 0770.03 illustrated here  
as being a further example of how damaged perfins can be read as being  
"new" designs. 
Members are cautioned to be always on guard against this possibility. 
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NOTTINGHAM CORPORATION              by Keith Sears 
Defective strikes of Nottingham Corporation's perfin "NC" were featured  
by the catalogue editor on P6 of issue No.  220.    Illustrated below is a  
further misperf of this perfin which perplexes me.    The "C" is a double  
strike, and a clean double strike at that, whereas the "N" is a single  
strike.    How could this happen ? 
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